
 
Newsletter          10/11/23 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been a good couple of weeks! We had a wonderful spooky disco and crafts session which 

was attended by the majority of the school. Many thanks to FOMS for organising this well at-

tended event.  

We also enjoyed our Autumn Farmers’ Market with a wide range of stalls from vegetables, to 

honey to cards. Many thanks to Annkatrin for organising and everyone who supported this 

event. 

The weather has now turned and the field is already soggy. Please ensure that children come 

to school with coats. We will use the field when we can, but children will need to have a change 

of footwear and trousers. Many of the children have wellies in school. Please ensure that they 

are named. 

This week in assemblies we have had visitors Rev Shepherd who reminded the children about 

the importance of Remembrance; and Moretonhampstead Parish Council, who have explained 

to the children what the Parish Council do to help the community. 

We are already beginning work towards the Christmas Performance, so you may well begin to 

hear some songs and children will be bringing home words to learn soon. As ever, lots of dates 

are on the end of this newsletter. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Alex Waterman 

 

 



News from the classes 

 

Little Tors 

 

Easdon .  

 

Little Tors have been learning 

about lots of different things this 

week!   

 Two of the things we have been do-

ing are building bridges out of differ-

ent materials and testing their 

strength and exploring Autumn 

through our 5 senses.   

This week in science, Easdon were 

testing different materials to see 

which one would be most suitable 

for a tent. They tested the flexibility, 

weight and water permeability of 

each material before coming to their  

conclusions 



 
Mardon 

Beckaford 

Little Tors Pre School 

Thank you to volunteers from 

Beckaford who have braved 

wind and rain to raise money 

for the Poppy Appeal this 

week. The money raised will 

help veterans of war - a great 

cause so thank you to all those 

who have given generously.  

In Mardon, as part of our 

earthquake topic, we looked 

at The Great Wave of Kanaga-

wa by the artist, Hokusai and 

created our own versions us-

ing pastels.  

This week we have shown great 

team work building our houses 

together! 



Tues 14th Nov EYFS Little Tors Cake sale 

Fri 17th Nov Children in need 

Sat 25th Nov FOMS—Christmas light switch on  

Friday 24th Nov  Non Uniform Day  - Tombola Dona-
tions  

Fri 1st Dec FOMS—Christmas Fair 

Tues 5th Dec Dress Rehearsal 

Wed 6th Dec Play performance 9.30am 

Thurs 7th Dec Play performance 2pm and 6pm 

Fri 8th Dec FOMS—Breakfast with Santa 

Fri 15th Dec Break up 2pm. 

Mon 18th Dec to Tues 2nd Jan 

Christmas Holidays 

Wed 3rd Jan Children return to school 

    

DIARY  - updated 10/11/23 

School Christmas Dinner 

Don’t forget to go onto Parent Pay and book your childs Christmas Din-

ner on the 13th December 

Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet 

Spouts, Carrots, honey glazed parsnips, Roast potatoes, stuffing and gravy 

Artic Roll or Mince pie shortbread. 

 


